Glen Arden Elementary

Good evening Glen Arden families,

Thank you so much for supporting this year’s Boosterthon fundraiser! We are very excited for our main
event which is just 2 days away, the Glen Arden Boosterthon Fun Run! Our Fun Run will take place on
Tuesday, October 17th. All Glen Arden students will receive a free t-shirt for the run. Families are welcome
to attend to cheer your student(s) on. The Fun Run times are listed below.

2nd & 3rd Grade: 8:30-9:15 am

4th Grade: 9:45-10:30 am

Kindergarten & 1st Grade: 10:30-11:15 am

If we reach our school wide goal, Mrs. Slagle and Mrs. Jamison will have a rooftop campout. We also have
a surprise for students if we exceed our goal. Thank you in advance for donating funds to help our school!
Don'’t forget the Weekend Challenge: Any student who gets a $2.00 per lap pledge or $60 flat donation this
weekend, will earn a bonus Boosterthon prize.

Families, please mark your calendars and make plans to join us for the Ram Jam this Friday evening,
October 20th, from 6:00-8:00 pm. The Ram Jam will take place in the Glen Arden gym and will be a very
fun evening for our Glen Arden Rams and their families! There will be fun opportunities at the Ram Jam
including a costume contest. Please be reminded that all costumes must be school appropriate. No scary
Halloween costumes, no full face masks, no scary Halloween face masks, and no pretend weapons of any
kind may be worn as part of a costume. The Ram Jam is a family event with no student drop offs. Parents
must stay with their student(s) the entire evening. Finally, our Glen Arden PTO will be doing a supply drive
at the Ram Jam. Since admission is free, we are asking families to consider bringing in tissues, hand wipes,
disinfectant wipes, hand sanitizer, card stock, white self adhesive Velcro strips, or laminating paper
(HERKKA 200 Pack Laminating Sheets, Holds 8.5 x 11 Inch Sheets, 5 Mil Clear Thermal Laminating
Pouches 9 x 11.5 Inch Lamination Sheet Paper for Laminator, Round Corner Letter Size

https://a.co/d/8nQp03m).

Don't forget that breakfast and lunch are free to all students this school year. This week, we have several
menu options available for students to enjoy which include chicken sandwiches, tacos, subs, pizza, and


https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=B5PkwScn9CcEKH3IuSxTvSsz1k9lSQLyUWfxPpjAjx8-3DjuXE_rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3iY5Qo8H64H0r-2Fi0EilCg8PEalkxXz8M262KCQ18N9T8NKIlfu7qYZq60huv5vEx-2BAFXlXwdG5foy66pDFUakpFdndwCKu06-2Fe8V-2BjaxhMmqyKOfCS-2FXvfCFV5dWEFCqKpTOTuFyrBKgq-2FrZGPtLMEiFg0VuemTPLVkVYGZ6kSGzq1Cux14i7tN0I-2BKlrksrlXPx78fwBt9BBTrQuhde4uWOqSYO-2BzA3J6FICH9gKwizo
https://a.co/d/8nQp03m

more. Menus are available online by visiting the BCS website and clicking on school nutrition. Our Glen
Arden Child Nutrition staff look forward to seeing our students in the cafeteria this week!

If you have not done so already, please contact your student’s teacher to sign up for a Fall Parent/Teacher
Conference. Our teachers want to share beginning of year assessment data, classroom performance,

student work, and so much more with you.

As always, please feel free to contact our front office with any questions by calling 654-1800. We will be
happy to assist you.

Have a great week ahead! Go Rams!



